
Dear Sir/Madam 

 

  

 

All operational members of An Garda Siochana should wear body cameras that record 

everything that the members do and see for their full tour of duty. 

 

  

 

The footage would assist in the investigation of crime and would have the added benefit of 

assisting GSOC in their investigation of complaints as they could use the camera footage 

instead of relying on witness testimony.  

 

  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

  

 

 




